
Camelia Chatfield
I am opposed to ALL fish pens seeking permit approval in the state of Washington.My reasons
are:release of non-native fish which has happened:pollutants produced as a result of operation of
these facilities: Cooke Aquaculture pacific does not have a clean record of maintenance ,secure
pens or transparency. Thank you, Camelia A Chatfield


